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POST SECONDARY STUDENTS

After all regular pupils have been scheduled for classes, pupils who have graduated from high school
may be allowed to take post secondary work in the high schools of the county when there is space
available in classes desired.

Post secondary students enrolled shall abide by all school rules and regulations.



